
 

 

From: Carol Birch Birch <frankbirch17@icloud.com> 

Date: July 7, 2022 at 5:50:07 PM EDT 

To: Michael Behrendt <redbaron55@comcast.net> 

Subject: I’m in the airport and want to send this note 

to the Planning Board.  Thanks for your help! 

 

Dear Planning Board, 

 

I continue to be bothered by the lack of an accurate 

drawing of what a Church Hill parking lot would look like 

and being asked to accept those fantastical, cartoonish 

moonscapes I find unacceptable. 

 

Thank you!! 

 

Carol Birch 

 

Sent from my iPhone 
  

 

 

mailto:frankbirch17@icloud.com
mailto:redbaron55@comcast.net

